SB 2169

North Dakota Department of Transportation and the North Dakota
Highway Patrol will evaluate the eighty mile per hour speed limit and
implement safety measure if the increase in the speed limit increases
crashes. The NDDOT and NDHP will implement safety measures under 39-
09-09 of the North Dakota Century Code and will take into consideration
the continued need for slow moving vehicles to use the interstate system.

A study could also be included to see if there is a significant increase in
claims to drivers because passengers weren't wearing a seatbelt. The
current law is a primary seat belt law for front seat passengers and for
those under 18 years of age. Have we had any issues?



